CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



Planning Department Transportation Development Services Section

August 10, 2012

Levi Valdez, P.E. George T. Rodriguez Development Consultants 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re: Certification for a Permanent Building Certificate of Occupancy (C.O.)
Garcia's Kitchen, 8518 Indian School NE [J-20/D008]

Dear Mr. Valdez,

It has recently come to our attention that your professional engineering license has expired. Until your license is current, the above referenced certification cannot be reviewed. Once this situation has been corrected, please recentify the plan and resubmit for review

please recertify the plan and resubmit for review.

Resubmit acceptable package along with fully completed Drainage Information Sheet to front counter personnel for log in and evaluation by Transportation.

Sincerely,

NM 87103

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

www.cabq.gov Kristal D. Metro, P.E.

Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: File